
 

Update on the food safety incident during Food Resilience Preparedness 

Programme 

 

15 April 2025 – SATS pleased with result of SFA, MOH investigations into food safety 

 

SATS welcomes results of the investigations conducted by the Singapore Food Agency and 

Ministry of Health on ambient Ready-to-Eat (RTE) meals produced by SATS. We are 

pleased that our ambient RTE meals have been cleared of being the cause of the food safety 

incident during this year’s Food Resilience Preparedness Programme. During the 

investigations, SATS ambient RTE production facilities, kitchen staff and operational 

practices were put through a comprehensive review to assess food safety across the 

production cycle. We hope that the SFA and MOH findings offer additional assurance of the 

high food safety standards in place within SATS kitchens. We take this opportunity to 

emphasise and assure everyone that food safety is our highest priority.  

– Stanley Goh, CEO SATS Food Solutions  

 


